
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 19 April 2.00pm 
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUESTS FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for 
the following:
RFT/349 – Korumburra Football 
Netball Club Changerooms Project 
and RFT/216 – Provision of 
Linemarking Services
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on 
Wednesday 26 April 2023.
RFT/365 – Management and 
Operation of Selected Aquatic 
Venues within South Gippsland 
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 9 May 2023.

RFT/357 – Construction of Meeniyan 
Community Hub and  
RFT/366 – Panel of Civil, and Road 
Surfacing, Works, Equipment and 
Products
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 16 May 2023.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Take Care Around Road Works

Want to hear about what’s happening  
at South Gippsland Shire Council?

Subscribe to our online newsletter  
‘In the Know’ to get information on 
upcoming events, community engagement 
and general updates straight to your inbox! 
 
Sign up now by visiting: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/intheknow

In the Know 
Online NewsletterWe know, road works are 

frustrating! Slowing down 
when you are just trying to get 
from A-to-B can seem like an 
inconvenience, but it is done for 
a reason.
Working on the roads is no 
walk-in-the-park and can be 
extremely dangerous. This 
is especially true if drivers 
don’t pay attention to speed 
reduction signs.
When our crews are working, 
they need to be doing so in a 
safe environment. If drivers 
are going past at speed only a 

metre or so from them, that isn’t 
safe.
Everyone deserves to go home 
after a days work, and everyone 
who drives on our roads 
deserves to make it home to 
their loved ones.
So, next time you see a sign 
that asks you to slow down, 
please adhere to it. This is not 
only for our safety, but yours as 
well.
See something that needs fixing 
on our roads? Download the 
Snap Send Solve app to lodge a 
ticket with our crew!


